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VO:  Here is the footage from  

Site Safety Seminar for Capital Works New Works Contracts  
which was held on 16 July 2020 

   
Super  Senior Consultant of Occupational Safety and Health Council   

Mr. Henry CHEUNG 
His presentation topic is 
“Surprise Safety Inspection Programme (SSIP) 
– Findings in Quarter 4 of 2019 & Quarter 1 of 2020” 
 

VO:  The speaker is Mr. Henry CHEUNG 
Senior Consultant of Occupational Safety and Health Council  
His presentation topic is  
Surprise Safety Inspection Programme (SSIP) 
Findings in Quarter 4 of 2019 & Quarter 1 of 2020 

 
Mr. Cheung: Hello, everyone! 

I would share the findings of the surprise safe inspections 
in Q4 of 2019 and Q1 of 2020 
We should give recognition to the good practices 
and also learn from the bad practices 
It is 2020 this year 
The median score for Q4 2019 was 91 points 
It was 93 points for Q1 2020 
Let us look at some positive examples first 
For this working floor 
planks were laid to allow safe access 
This was commendable 
There were mid and top guard-rails with good planks 
These were quite uncommon, so this was really commendable 
Material skips were neatly organised  
without materials being too high or overflowing 
For organised waste dumping, material skips would not overflow 
This was a relatively new way of working 
The tower crane gave immediate, real-time feedback on the spot 
using the traffic light colour system to show 
if the weight had exceeded safety guidelines 
It was very easy to understand 
For new contracts, cordless portable electric tools were used 
They were charged at a spot sheltered from wind and rain 
This was a good example 



That is all for my sharing today 
Thank you 
 

VO:   Thank You For Watching   


